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shall. at 011 times, hove the full right of Ingress ond egress to 
end from and upon the said utility easements for the purpose of
construction, r�constructing, inspecting, patrolling, maintaining 
and adding to or removing all or ports of ill respective &)Stem 
*ithout the necessity ot any time of procuring the permission of
on)'O_ne. Any publi c utility shall hove the right of ingress ond 
egress to private property for the purpose of reading meters and
on; moinlenance ond service required or ordinarily performed by
that utility. Buildings, fences, trees, shrubs or other 
improvements or growth may be constructed, reconstructed or placed
upon, oYer or ocross tne utility easement os shown; provided. 
however, that own�r shell, ot its 1ole cost and expense, be 
responsible under ony and all circumstances for the maintenance and
repair of such improvements or growth, and any public utility shall
hove the right to r�move ond keep removed oil or ports of any 
buildings. fences, trees, shrubs or other improvementa or growth
which in any way endanger or ·interfere with the construction,
maintenance or efficiency of its respective &)'Stem or service.

Water main and sanitary sewer eosemerits shall also include 
additional area of working space for construction and maintenance
of the systems. Additional easement area is 0110 conveyed for 
installation and maintenance of manholes, cleonouts, fire h)dronte, 
water service and sewer services from the main to curb or pavement
line, and the descriptions of such additional easements herein
granted shall be determined by theN" locotions as installed.

This plot is opproved subject to all plotting ordinances, rule1,
regulations ond resO,utions of the Town of Addison, Texas.

1' t P�'z , Texas, this the t" -
, 1994. 

Ken Suri, T.H.D.S. CORPORATION

STA TE OF TEXAS: 
COUNTY OF DALLAS:

BEFORE ME, the undersigned authority, a Notary Public in and for
Dallas County, Texas, on this day personally appeared Ken Suri, 
known to me to be the person whose nome is subscribed lo the 
foregoing instrument and acknowledged ta me that he executed the
same for purposes and eonsiderotiona therein expressed.

GI the�day of 

day 

•
IPIIFU D. ,OUM 

NOTARY PUBLIC 
Stat• al Texas 

Comm, ..... 11-11-11

flNAL PLAJ 

PFLUGER ADDITION 
0,574 ACRES Of LANO 

SITUATED IN THE 0. MYERS SURVEY, ABSTRACT NO. 923 
TOVtN Of ADDISON,_ DAU.AS COUNTY, TEXAS 

OY,NEB
T.H.O.S. CORPORATION

310B Andrew Lone 
Carrollton, Texas 75007

SUBYEYABS 
BROCKETTE DAI/IS DRAKE, INC. 

4144 North Central ExprHowoy, Suite 1100
DaNa1, Texas 75204

(214) 824-3647, lox (214) 824-7064




